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I am writing to oppose HB3365.   

 

As a parent with multiple kids attending public school, I am troubled by the fact that Oregon’s 
education success rate comes in dead last for the entire country.   As a parent this is unacceptable.   

The amazing teachers that I have had the pleasure of working with are hard pressed with the time 
that they have each day to give every student the time and attention that they need and deserve to 
succeed.   I firmly believe that if this bill passes, attention will be diverted away from the core 
curriculum that our students desperately need to succeed.  

I strongly oppose HB3365 on the premise that our education system is failing our kids.   I firmly 
believe that we need to focus on the basics of education (reading, writing and math) and stop 
pushing ideological ideas and a political narrative.      

 

Sincerely,  

Angela Crist 

 


